
5.2
 Subject: 2021 COVID-19 Extraordinary Costs

Please find attached a memo dated January 13, 2021 from the Honourable Christine Elliott, 
Deputy Premier and Minister of Health, regarding 2021 COVID-19 extraordinary costs.

If you have any questions, please contact Liz Walker, Director, Accountability and Liaison 
Branch, at 416-212-6359 or by email at Elizabeth.Walker@ontario.ca.

Regards
David

David C. Williams, MD, MHSc, FRCPC
Chief Medical Officer of Health
e-mail address: Dr.David.Williams@ontario.ca




